
 

 

 
February 26, 2024 
 
The Honorable Chris Coons    The Honorable Kevin Cramer 
United States Senate     United States Senate 
218 Russell Senate Office Building   313 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC  20510     Washington, DC  20510 
 
Dear Senators Coons and Cramer: 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Business Council for Sustainable Energy (BCSE) to thank you for 
your efforts to advance your legislation, the PROVE IT Act, S.1863, through the Senate 
Environment and Public Works Committee. Council members were pleased to see the legislation 
reported by the Committee in January of this year on a bipartisan vote. 
 
BCSE advocates for energy and environmental policies that promote markets for clean, efficient, 
and sustainable energy products and services. Since its founding in 1992, BCSE has been focused 
on policy adoption that will increase the deployment of energy efficiency, natural gas, 
renewable energy, as well as energy storage, sustainable transportation, and emerging 
decarbonization technologies.  
 
BCSE believes that the publication of a U.S. Department of Energy carbon intensity study, and 
the other data collection required by the PROVE IT Act, will be an important tool to demonstrate 
that industries in the United States produce high quality products, with low carbon emissions. 
BCSE applauds your efforts to craft this thoughtful legislation and we support its enactment.  
 
Please let me know how BCSE may be of assistance to you as this bill is being considered by 
Congress this session. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Lisa Jacobson 
President 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cc: Members of the Senate Committee on Environment and Public Works  


